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Bogotá, November 24, 2022 

 
To 
Sandra Patricia Perea Díaz  
Deputy Superintendent for Issuers 
Financial Superintendence of Colombia  
Bogotá D.C. 

 
Ref.: 600-001 Titularizadora Colombiana S.A. 

 58 Relevant Information  

 50 Request/Submission 

  No Annexes  

 
Dear Dr. Perea: 
 
In the development of the provisions of article 5.2.4.1.5 of Decree 2555 of 2010 regarding the 
obligation to report relevant information, we hereby inform your Office that Titularizadora Colombiana 
S.A., published in Diario La República, the newsletter of the Bolsa de Valores de Colombia (the leading 
Colombian capital market infrastructure operator) and the Titularizadora´s web page of the Book 
Building opening announcement for the first batch of securities TIV V-4. The aforementioned took 
place in order to continue with the securitization process of car loans in Colombian Pesos through the 
issuance TIV V-4. 
 
The Book Building will be opened on November 24, 2022 between 8:30 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. 
 
The text of the notice is available at the following link: 
 
https://www.titularizadora.com/sites/default/files/emisiones/Cartera%20de%20Vehiculos/TIV/TIV%2
0%20V4/Informaci%C3%B3n%20preliminar/Aviso%20de%20oferta/avisotivv4.pdf  
 
We remain at your disposal to provide any additional information that may be required. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ricardo Molano León  
Alternate Legal Representative 

 
 
Prepared by: Luisa Mora Narváez - Lawyer General Secretariat 
Reviewed and approved by: David Briceño Cardenas - Legal Coordinator of Issuance Structuring  
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